
We are off to a great start in 1st grade!
These first few weeks we have been busy learning and reviewing school rules and routines, as 

well as getting to know one another!

Our goals this month in reading and writing include:
-Reading at least a text level D book

-Naming and describing the characters, setting and events of a story
-Quickly knowing letter names and sounds and using them to blend CVC words

-Writing a story with 2 or more events, in order

As you can see, we will be busy learning and growing together!
In the next few weeks, students will begin bringing home books to read and practice.  

Please make it a goal to read with your child most nights a week!

Tuesday, September 6: PTA meeting @6

Wednesday, September 7: LIGHT 
Project field trip to Chenoweth Trail

*remember to pack a sack lunch and 
drink and dress for the weather!

Tuesday, September 13: K-4 Picture Day

Monday, September 26: No school for 
students- staff professional 

development

The week of September 
12-16 Mrs. Arnett will be 

out all week for 
professional development 

meetings.  Students will 
have a guest teacher in the 

afternoons.  Please 
contact Mrs. Yohey if you 
need anything this week.


